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Oregon voters have already expressed their distaste for nuclear power plants when 

there is no safe way to store the radioactive by-products. 

 

Aside from safety, there are other forms of non-fossil fuel energy that are far more 

democratizing in terms of personal affordability. Let's put the dollars & effort into 

democratizing solar & wind power. 


